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I absolutely oppose repealing our mail-in voting system. The mail in process has long 

been proven to be secure and reliable, and it makes the opportunity to vote 

accessible to ALL Oregonians, including those who might have difficulty reaching 

polling locations for reasons of disability, work conflicts, or lack of transportation. Any 

effort to eliminate mail in voting is an effort to exclude the legitimate voters most likely 

to face obstacles to in person voting.  


